
What's new with the Chamber?

In the past couple of month the chamber has made some 
big changes. Updating our public presence by installing new carpeting
courtesy of The Home Depot, lighting and painting by Chris Smith of

Somersworth, and new desks brought in by Northeast Office
Furniture. 

Additional efforts were made by fellow board and community
members to make this all happen, so thank you to them as well!

The Greater Somersworth
Chamber of Commerce is pleased
to announce Lindsey Gagnon has
been promoted to Marketing &
Events Manager! When you visit
the newly renovated Chamber
office, Lindsey will be the friendly
face who greets you, Monday



 through Friday. Along with her
marketing and event coordination
duties, she will also be organizing
fundraising efforts.

Lastly starting this week:


